
 

 

 
 

 
 

PAUL G. ALLEN 
PROFESSORSHIP MATCHING GIFT PROGRAM 

 
We are excited to announce the launch of the Paul G. Allen Professorship Matching Gift Program. 
Paul hoped that members of the Allen School would forever “continue to dream big, breaking 
through technological barriers and using their skills to solve … the biggest problems our world 
faces.” This program is designed to support that goal. 
 
Sustaining Excellence Through Exceptional Faculty 
Professorships are critical to advancing our educational and research mission. They provide 
recognition for exceptional faculty, they serve as a “venture fund” to support new directions in 
research and education, and they represent enduring tributes to the donors who establish them. 
As we grow, we must increase investment in recruiting and retaining extraordinary faculty – those 
who help power our excellence. To that end, we seek private funding for ten new endowed 
professorships. 
 
Leveraging a Legacy for Profound Impact 
Under the Paul G. Allen Professorship Matching Gift Program, your gift will be matched 1:2 with 
earnings from the Paul G. Allen School Endowed Fund for Excellence – the endowment that Paul 
created when he established the Allen School. Funded at a combined philanthropic investment of 
$1 million – the level currently established for Endowed Professorships in the Paul G. Allen School 
and the College of Engineering – each new professorship will bear the name you choose, as well 
as the name of Mr. Allen, the revered “idea man.” 
 

Endowment Donor Gift Match Amount Total Funding 

Joe & Jane Sample - Paul G. Allen Endowed 
Professorship in Computer Science & 
Engineering 

$667,000 $333,000 $1,000,000 

 
(Of course, it is also possible to create an endowed professorship without a match from the Allen 
Endowment, for a philanthropic investment of $1 million.) 
 
Ten by Twenty 
We seek to establish ten new professorships during 2020. The Paul G. Allen Professorship 
Matching Gift Program is limited in funds and duration; the program will conclude when the 
matching funds are fully committed or at the end of 2020, whichever comes first. 
 
For more information, please contact Ed Lazowska, lazowska@cs.washington.edu or Marzette 
Mondin, marz@uw.edu. 


